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International Code Council Honors Building Safety Professionals with 2024 
Awards 

 

Distinguished individuals and organizations are recognized for their exemplary work and service 
to their communities and the building safety industry 

 
Long Beach, CA – During its 2024 Annual Conference in Long Beach, California, the International 

Code Council recognized individuals and organizations within the building safety industry who 

continuously go above and beyond in their respective roles.  

The Code Council honors the following individuals and organizations:  

The Bobby J. Fowler Award honors the legacy of the organization’s first chair of the Board of 
Directors. The award is presented to a leader who demonstrates compassion, professionalism 
and integrity in their duties. John Terry, CBO, Building Code and Life Safety Consultant for 
JNTerry Code Consulting, was presented with this year’s Fowler Award. 

The Chapter of the Year Award is presented to a chapter that best promotes the goals and 

mission of the Code Council. This year’s winner is the Women in Code Enforcement and 

Development of Virginia.  

The Chapter Merit Award is dedicated to chapters exhibiting the Code Council’s goals and 

objectives. This year’s award went to the Code Council's Southern Nevada Chapter and the 

Code Administrators Association of Kentucky.  

The Community Service Award 
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